We are joining Tommy Apostolos Shopping Spree helping with the
COAT DRIVE
in the Roseville areal Help keep children warm this
Winter by donating your used or new coat
ALL SIZES NEEDED!

Coats will be collected and then dry deaned for distribution at
the Tommy Apostolos Shopping Spree on December 1, 2012,
Remaining coats will be donated to St. Vincent de Pauls in Roseville.

Clean your dosets and help our children in need
stay warm this Holiday Season!

Coats can be dropped off at your child's school ofhice
betwen Monday, November 5 - Monday, November 19, 2012.

For Additional Information, contact 773-0667 or TommyAFun il.com.




